
Glenmore Parent Advisory Council 
Meeting Agenda | Feb 24, 2020 

1 WELCOME 
Glenmore Parent Advisory Council acknowledges that this meeting is being  

held on the unceded, Traditional Territory of the Okanagan People 

2 PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE 
Wendy Briggs, Principal 
Benita Crombie, Vice Principal 

1. Update on the Technology refresh at GME 
2. Enrollment 2020-2021- what we have so far 

~126 new applicants for students (~110 for Kindergarten both French and English). On track for 4 
French Kindie classes and 1.5 English Kindie classes 

3. 1950-2020- 70 years of GME and it's time to CELEBRATE 
May happen on the Family Movie night in Sept. – BBQ & Cake before the movie 

4. Draw the Circle Wide- sharing more of what we are doing 
Planning and preparation is well underway for the performance and Family Fun Night. 

5. Who is our new Area Superintendent? 
Dr Rick Oliver – was superintendent for West Kelowna 

6. Thanks for LUNCH!  Why this is so precious for us. 
7. Questions? 

3 COPAC UPDATE 
Camila Bifford | COPAC Rep 

Discussions about technology use and bussing occurred. Also, recommended that we should be acknowledging 
that we are on Aboriginal territory for formal meetings. Going forward, PAC will adopt this for all meetings. 

4 REVIEW OF FEB PAC PROGRAMS 
• Family STEM Night | Sarah Bendall 

Went really well. Was well attended 
• Winter Staff Appreciation Lunch | Tristica 

Thank you for all the delicious food donations that made this lunch such a success. The teachers loved it 
and felt appreciated, which was the point. We look forward to doing it again in the fall and will be looking 
for your kind food donations again. 



5 UPCOMING PAC PROGRAMS 
• BINGO Night | Rhonda Jarvis 
• Fun Lunch Ordering | Cara St Jean 

Starts March 4. Continues until March 11. April 1 is start of third term 
• Footprint Days | Sarah Bendall for Laurelle Eves 

Will be happening early April this year, a little sooner than normal 
• Spring Book Swap | Melissa Tesche 

Book collections will be starting after Spring Break 
• Family Fun Night | Sarah Bendall 

We have ordered extra inflatables, food trucks, and portable toilets. We will be looking for some 
handmade donations to fit within the circus theme. Also looking for pop up tents to use for the night. 
Watch for more information. 

6 OTHER 
• Instead of Jump Rope for Heart, GME will be doing a fundraiser for BC Children’s Hospital this May. 
• Discussion about making Fun Lunch menu simpler with less options to make it easier for the volunteers 

and students. Cara & Kellie will look at the menu and see what can be taken off without affecting profits 
or special dietary needs too much. 

Meeting adjourned 7:25. 
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